
11/16/23

SLT Meeting in the library -
Members in attendance
Ms.Felipe-Rossi, Ms.Katy Cuzzo, Ms.Brenda Lopez, Ms.Daniella Suarez,
Ms.Aida Rodriguez, Ms.Solanyi Tejada, Ms.Shadaisia Moore, Ms.Christina
Torres

Rigorous Instruction

W.I.N Program -
We are targeting 3rd grade students
3rd grade students were given an assessment in literacy
Students were placed in groups based on scores and the groups are based on
their needs.
As per the most recent data, all students have made growth. For example, all
students have moved at least 1 level. Assessment window was 3 weeks.
2nd grade students will begin next week.
4th and 5th grade students will begin after January.

Math Intervisitation
Mr.Levine & Ms.Carrasco go to the district office as our school representatives,
learn about the curriculum and turnkey to our staff here.

3K and Pre-K curriculum
The curriculum is more rigorous and prepares students for early literacy such as
letter identification.

Support environment
Smart works with Mr.Gustavo Austo
He will teach our students how to make movies and use movie making
technology. He will work with the 4th grade PBL. 4th grade students will learn the
technology.

Student council
Student council elections have taken place and positions have been filled.



Saturday Academy
Saturday academy will now include gents and glam club.
Gents and glam club packed boxes of food for a thanksgiving meal for 50
families. Boxes will be distributed at 9:30 am on Saturday.
-Leadership Academy
-ELL program

Collaborative Teachers
Teachers work together to plan according to data with Coach Robinson.
Teachers also have been received support from the district for Literacy HMH
(Ms.Earle) IM Math (Ms.Patel) and Special Education (Ms.Chinnis)

Family Ties
Theme Night this evening 11/16/23

PTA
PTA room is ready with printer, file cabinet and laptop

3rd Grade Food Drive
The 3rd grade PBL is about food insecurity. 3rd graders believe food is a right.
Students created a go fund me and have raised $660 (as of 11/16/23) to buy food
to feed families. 3rd grade teachers anticipate students will be able to feed more
families than expected because the original goal was only $300. Students will
pack food into bags themselves.

STEAM
CS4ALL (Computer Science For All)
We plan to start in December
3K & Pre-K - coding robot
K-2 - Scratch junior
3-5 - Lego Robots

PTA - Wreath making
6 parents attended

Disney Musicals in Schools



Grades 3-5 parents will receive Disney interest letter today.

Ms.Felipe opened the floor for questions.

Ms.Moore inquired if we will do a clothes or toys drive for Christmas.

Ms.Torres will put it on the agenda.

Q: How will we organize a toy drive? Where will the toys be held?
Q: If not toys, can we donate hats , gloves and scarves ?

We should consider that not all families celebrate Christmas and would possibly
not accept a gift.

Ms.Torres will investigate whole sale prices for hats, scarves and gloves.

PTA
Holiday Market on 12/14th for parents (theme night)
15th during lunch periods
16th (Saturday)

Meeting adjourned 3:33 pm


